ROBERT GARCIA 109 CANNON OFFICE BUILDING

42ND DisTRICT, CALIFORNIA WASF;SS)TSZ%—E&%;O“ 5

Congress of the United States
1House of Representatives
TWasghington, BC 20515

May 23, 2025
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,

I am requesting funding for the Lugo Park Teen Center Rehabilitation Project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to
receive funding for this project is the City of Cudahy, located at 5220 Santa Ana St., Cudahy, California, 90201.

This project will fund comprehensive interior renovations at the Lugo Park Teen Center to improve safety,
functionality, and community access. Investments will support improved public safety infrastructure, lighting,
and public facilities, including restrooms. These improvements will revitalize the Lugo Park Teen Center, a
vital community resource that serves as a hub for youth programs, social services, and emergency response.
Investing in this renovation will strengthen the physical, social, and economic infrastructure of the
neighborhood. By upgrading a space that fosters community engagement and provides essential services, the
project will contribute to improved well-being, stronger community ties, and increased pride among residents.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in 42
U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and 5305(a)(5).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.

Sincerely,
-~
%

Robert Garcia
Member of Congress



